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Dear Parent and/or Carer,  

 

On Thursday 2nd October, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be having a ‘Teddy Bears’ Picnic’ 

at lunchtime.  

 

On this day the children are invited to bring their teddy bear to school, to join in with all their 

learning. As it is a special day, school will be providing a picnic style lunch for all the children 

and therefore the children who usually bring a packed lunch do not need to on that day.  
 

 

Yours sincerely,  

EYFS and Key Stage One.  
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